
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Director - Public Works 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   August 27, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFQ 21-002 City Wide Resurfacing Projects 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for various resurfacing projects per the City’s time frame.   

 

Six (6) bids were received and we recommend award to the low bidder, Bartow Paving 

Company Inc. in the amount of $705,019.03.  This project is managed by Croy Engineering, 

LLC.  Please see attached bid tabulation. 

 
 

 

             

It is the recommendation of Purchasing, Public Works and Croy Engineering that this project 

be awarded to Bartow Paving Company Inc. in the amount of $705,019.03.   

  

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare a Purchase Requisition following award. 

Bidder Total 

Bartow Paving Company $705,019.03 

Atlanta Paving and Concrete $737,747.47 

Baldwin Paving $775,897.50 

Shepco Paving $781,310.75 

C.W. Matthews Contracting $787,279.28 

Stewart Brothers $858,376.25 


